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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

National Day of Mourning- Public Holiday 
-Thursday 22/09/22 
This Thursday 22 September 2022 has been 
confirmed as a public holiday in NSW, following the 
announcement of the National Day of Mourning for 
Queen Elizabeth II.  
All schools and offices will be non-operational on 
this day. Newling Public School will be closed on 
Thursday 22 September and there will be no staff 
or supervision available on this school site. 
 
No Canteen 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to run canteen 
this Friday 23rd September. Please ensure you send 
morning tea and lunch for your child. 
 
5/6 Gathering 
It has been great to see so many parents, 
grandparents and carers visit the school on Friday’s 
for our Gatherings. This is an important time to 
recognise those students who are doing such a great 
job at school.  
We look forward to our final Gathering for the term, 
this Friday which will be hosted by our 5/6 class. 
 
Building Up-Date 
Work is nearing completion on the new shelter over 
the basketball court. Unfortunately the wet weather 
has slowed these works down. We are expecting full 
use of the court at the beginning of next term.  
Last week the students thoroughly enjoyed watching 
the HUGE crane busily working. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Crunch’n’Sip 
Our classes have ’Crunch’n’Sip’ every morning, 
please remember to send your child with a piece of  
fruit or vegetable each day (already cut up). 
As the weather is now starting to warm up, please 
ensure your child brings a water bottle to school 
each day also. 
 
Term 4 Uniform 
With the weather warming up, we would like to 
remind families that students need to wear a wide 
brimmed hat when in the playground.  New hats can 
be purchased from the office for $10. 
 

Reminder: In Term 4, students are to wear their 
summer uniform.  
For girls, the summer uniform is– green shirt and 
chequered pinafore/skort. White socks and black 
shoes. 
For boys, the summer uniform is– green shirt and 
grey shorts. Grey socks and black shoes. 
 

Please also remember to write your child’s name in 
their clothing, especially jumpers so we can return 
items to the correct student.  
 
Personalised Learning Plans (PLP’s) 
It has been wonderful to have had many parents in 
already to complete PLP goals with their child and 
teachers. 
Teachers may have times still available before end of 
this term. Please contact the school if you have not 
yet attended. 
Please use this opportunity to talk with your child’s 
teacher and show your child that their education is 
important to you. 
 
Holidays 
This Friday 23rd September is the end of Term 3. We 
wish all our families a happy and safe holiday, 
hopefully we get some nice weather throughout the 
break. 

Term 4 resumes on Monday the 10th of October. 
Students are to come to school on this day as there 
is no Professional learning day for the staff. 
 
Relieving Principal 
Andrew Watson 



 Happy Birthday         
September 
Indi-Lee– 20th 

Jordyn– 21st 
Christian– 22nd 

Important Dates 

• Public Holiday– Thursday 22nd September. There 

will be no school on this day. 

• Gathering hosted by Yr 5/6– Friday 23th September 

• Last day of Term 3– Friday 23rd September 

• First day of Term 4– Monday 10th October 

 

Transition News 
What a busy week we had last week! First there was "Crazy Hair Day" AND a puppet show on 
Thursday, then we had our "Dinosaur Party" day on Friday!  Here are some pictures showing our 
fun times, and we even got to read to the Kindies and make craft with our 5/6 buddies.   
We are getting clever at reading on our sentence-maker and interested in writing other people's 
names too. We WILL NOT SEE YOU ON THURSDAY, but Friday is our last day before the holidays, 
which we hope you enjoy.  

Star Awards 

“You’re a Star” certificates were presented this week to students who have been using the  

‘You Can Do It’ keys to success. 

Congratulations to our recipients: Lauren, Evie, Kalani, Shannon, Syenna, Bridget, McKenzie, Chloe, 

Brielle, Jordyn, Phoebe, Ly-arnie, Lincoln, Jayden, Matthew and Austin. 

 

These ‘keys’ are instant rewards given daily to encourage the use of the ‘5 keys to success’: 

Persistence, Resilience, Organisation, Getting Along and Confidence. 

Earning a Star Award gives you access to the Star Room at lunchtime for one week.  You are allowed 

to invite one friend to come with you and enjoy all the wonderful activities the Star Room has to  

offer. 



Kindy News 
Kindergarten students have been enjoying sharing news with their peers over the past few 
weeks. The confidence they show as speakers has continued to grow each week, and they 
are also learning how to be respectful audience members when listening to others share 
their news.  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
We had a fantastic day last Thursday when the Camp Quality puppet show visited 
Newling and we got to wear our hair in a crazy style for the day.  
The students continue to work hard to reach their learning goals and have thoroughly 
earned a rest over the holidays. We wish all our families a restful break and look forward 
to the new opportunities next term brings. 

1/2 News 
We are so excited for the last week of term. We have been busy finishing off our Literacy unit of 
belonging and friendships. Stage 1 looked at many different characters and how they belong in 
their story and what type of friend they would be. This week we are going to write about which 
character we would like to meet, what we would do with them and why we choose that charac-
ter. We can't wait to share what we have written, in the next newsletter. During Maths, we have 
been learning about fractions and finding both half and quarters of a collection of objects. 
Enjoy the holidays, stay safe and we look forward to seeing you all next term.   



3/4 News 
On Tuesday 23 some students from 3/4 represented our school at the Armidale Touch 
Football Gala Day. We saw great confidence in learning a new skill and amazing  
sportsmanship when playing other schools. Well done to all our students on a fun filled 
day!  

 5/6 News 
Year 6 have now had two experience days at Armidale Secondary College. They have participated 
in lessons such as Science, Ag, Maths and a reaaaally big session of Cultural games from around 
the world. We were in two groups (red, pink) and got to meet the teachers and other students 
from other schools. A few were nervous at the beginning but everyone left with a big grin and 
some excitement for Year 7, 2023. We have another full day of transition in Term 4, we will give 
some more updates then!! 
Last week some of our 5/6 students got to spend a lovely day out in the sunshine at the touch 
football gala day. By the end of the day, we had some very hot and tired players, with each 
team playing 5 games. All students had a fantastic day and represented our school beautifully!  



 



 Camp Quality Puppet Show– Crazy Hair Day 
Last Thursday we were lucky to have the Camp Quality puppet show visit our 
school. The show was very enjoyable and informative.  

We were very impressed by some of the amazing, crazy hair do’s that the  
students had, it was lots of fun sharing all the creations with each other. 

Thank you to all the families who made a donation,  
we raised $118 to go to Camp Quality. 



ABSENTEE NOTE 

(To be returned to school first day back after absence)                                            

Student’s name-_______________________________________  Class-_______________ 

Date of Absences-___________________________________________________________ 

Reason for Absence-_________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Parent/Caregiver-____________________________   Date-_______________ 

 


